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INFORMATIONAL INFORMATIONAL

PROGRAM DIRECTOR'S MEETING

July 20,1981
9:06 A.M.

BUSINESS COMMITTEE PRESENT: V-Chairman, Norbert Hill; Secretary, Wanda Webster,
Treasurer, Wendell McLester; Mark Powless, Loretta Metoxen.

PROGRAM DIRECTOR'S PRESENT: John Powless, Joe Villegomez, Chris Doxtator, Harriet Reiter,
Dick Shikoski, steve Hardman, Sherri King, Ron Skenandore, Kathy Hughes, Audrey Doxtator
Rose Melchert, Tony Benson, Melanie Ellis, Carl Rasmussen, Anna John, Brenda Kindness, Ron

Kelly.

John Powless explained what his functions as'General Manager are and gave some back ground

experience on himself~

John stated his role as General Manager will eliminate Program Director's present at Business
Committee meetings, this would allow the Committee to spend more time on day to day Triba;I
activities. Monthly reports will also be eliminated, instead, quarterly reports will be
required and will go to the General Manager who will submit to the Business Committee. Liason
persons will be advisory to their specified programs. Program Director's are to meet with
the General Manager on all issues before it is brought to the Business Committee. The major
reason for this is to allow the Business Committee td'me to develop guidelines/strategLes to
address many issues 'facing the Tribe,.:

John will also get to know State and Congressional people to improve the relationship with
them and also so that the Tribe can have some input on our views and opinions.

Any Program Director's that need advice should contact the General Manager, so that things
can be accomplished as a team. John stated he would like to meet with all committees/boards
to explain his role and find out who is on what committee.

John will be reviewing and updating the Redbook, with input from Program Director's.
Program Director's are to send a copy of the federal regulations for their programs to John.

Starting today the General Manager will be signing time sheets. They are to be sent down
to the Personnel Office for review.
Discussion on employees that are absent on Friday's also discussed was the need for time-
clocks, John stated Program Director's should use their own judgement if time clocks are
needed for their program.

Meeting ended at 10:06 A.M.
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